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California Professional Firefighters Endorse SF Supervisor Malia Cohen for the 

Board of Equalization, District 2  

 
SAN FRANCISCO -- San Francisco Supervisor Malia Cohen, earned the endorsement of the 
California Professional Firefighters (CPF) today, as a candidate for the Board of Equalization in 
District 2. CPF joins a long list of labor endorsements for Cohen, including the California 
Federation of Teachers, California Nurses Association, National Union of Healthcare Workers, 
Northern California Carpenters Regional Council, and many others. 
 
“Malia Cohen has been a fearless advocate for working families throughout her career,” said 
Lou Paulson, President of CPF. “Supervisor Cohen is a bold leader who will stand up for working 
families and our first responders. We believe she has what it takes to move California forward. 
Malia Cohen is an outstanding choice for the District 2 Board of Equalization seat and we are 
pleased to endorse her.” 
 
Supervisor Cohen has been strong advocate for organized labor and working families 
throughout her career. She spearheaded Proposition O in 2016, which advanced the Hunters 
Point Shipyard Project, creating over 17,000 permanent new jobs in the Bay Area and over 
12,000 new homes in San Francisco, 32% of which are affordable housing. Cohen also helped 
increase San Francisco’s minimum wage to $15, the highest in the country, paving the way for a 
minimum wage increase across the region and the state of California. 
 
For more information about Malia Cohen and her campaign for the Board of Equalization, visit 
www.ElectMalia.com. 
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